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Autumn 1 Week 6 : October 7th  

Family photos 
This term we are learning about ‘ourselves and what makes us special. 

As part of this learning we are asking families to email Miss Savage 

photos of children’s families which can be laminated and place in the 

book corner for children to look at and talk about during the day. Thank 

you to those families who have sent in a photo – if you haven’t done it 

yet it’s not too late!          rsavage@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk  

Our routine: 
8.50 School starts 

9.00 Phonics 
carpet time 

9.20 Free flow and 
focus activities 

10.55 Tidy up time 

11.00 Story time 

11.30 Lunch time 

12.00 Return to 
EYFS  

12.30 Maths carpet 
time 

12.50 Free flow and 
focus activities 

2.50 Tidy up time 

3.00 Story time 

3.30 Home time 

Please try to be on 
time to drop off and 
pick up your child.  

If you arrive at school 
between 9.00 and 
9.30 you may need to 
wait in Reception 
until 9.30 when an 
adult is available to 
come and get your 
child.  

When you are late to 
pick up it is unfair on 
your child and the staff. 

Our new graphemes this week are: 

      

Please access the ‘Little Wandle’ parent area for information on 
how to pronounce the phonemes and more! 

Our maths this week is focusing on:  

•  Comparing sizes, weights and capacities and recognising 
making patterns.  

 

Our stories so far this term 

Every term we have a theme and choose a ‘book of the week’ (or 
sometimes two) relating to the theme that we read and talk 
about. We often act out the story together during play.  

Ask your child if they can remember what happened in some of 
the stories we have read this term. Feel free to come into the 
classroom in the morning or the afternoon if your child wants to 
show you the book we have been reading or anything else!  

             


